
 

A “Coding Competition” was organised in Aggarwal College, 

Ballabgarh  by the Department of Computer Science along 

with Prochamp Institute , Ballabgarh on 12th FEBRUARY, 

2018 on the topic- "CODING CHAMPS" . Competition was 

organized under the guidance of Principal, Dr. Krishan Kant 

Gupta. Competition was organized for the students of B.Voc 

(S.D), BCA and MSc (C.S). Dr. Sachin Garg , Head of the 

computer department welcomed the students and  said that , 

the objectives of this competition was to  make it easier for 

students to start coding at a young age, help them learn 

programming, practice solving programming problems and 

compete with international programmers and enhance their 

technical skills. Twenty three teams were registered. 

Programming competition was based on the C, C++, Java and 

C#  programming languages. Each programming team 

consists of two students .The competition was divided in to 

two rounds, First round was basic round and second round 

was advanced round where ten teams were selected .Top 

three teams were felicitated with certificates. The 

competition was coordinated by Dr. Sachin Garg (Head of the 

computer department), Assistant Professors Ms. Pushpa 

Singh and Ms. Preeti Singhal ,and the members of computer 

forum  Ms. Varsha , Ms. Priyanka  and Ms. Mansi. 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


